BCES PTA General Assembly Minutes
Monday, May 7, 2018 
Call to Order – A general meeting of the Bell’s Crossing Elementary School (herby known as BCES) Parent Teacher Association (hereby known as PTA) General Assembly was held at Mauldin High School in Mauldin, SC on May 7.  There were approximately 300 people in attendance in the auditorium.  The meeting convened at 6:04 pm, President Gretchen Pace presiding.

PTA Board Members in Attendance – Gretchen Pace, Lindsay Howell, Amber Lenger, Holly Dowling, Christine Way, Becky Sowar, Stephanie Walsh, and Chris Ross

Announcements – Gretchen Pace thanked everyone for a great school year.  She reminded everyone about the Skate Night coming up on Thursday, May 10.  A reminder was also issued that School Supply Kits needed to be ordered by Friday, May 18.

Approval of Budget – Christine Way presented the current budget.  A motion was made by Melinda Davidson to approve the budget. It was seconded by many, and approved without dissent.  Christine also presented the proposed 2018/2019 budget.  A motion was made by Melinda Davidson to approve the budget.  It was seconded by Tennille Springle and approved without dissent.

Approval of minutes from March 8, 2018 General Assembly – Gretchen Pace presented the minutes from the March 8, 2018 General Assembly meeting.  A motion for approval was made by Melinda Davidson and seconded by many.  The minutes were approved without dissent.
Installation of New Officers –Gretchen Pace presented the new officers for the 2018/2019 school year and conducted the installation.

End of Year Awards – Gretchen Pace recognized numerous volunteers for their support this school year.  She presented the following awards


Volunteer of the Year – Tennille Springle


Support Staff of the Year – Jessica Calvert


PTA Teacher of the Year – Jessica Clark

Business Partner of the Year – Lowe’s Foods


Reflections Awards  - Anne Albers presented the 2017/2018 school year Reflections awards. She also announced the theme for next year’s contest, “Heroes Among Us.”  Students may begin thinking of ideas and preparing pieces over the summer.

The PTA portion of the meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm.
BCES PTA Website:

www.bellscrossingpta.org
